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Governor conveys Chingdang Festival greetings 

 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Brig. (Dr.) B.D. Mishra (Retd.) has conveyed his 

warm greetings to the people of the State on the auspicious occasion of Chingdang 

Festival. He expressed his hope that that the festivity will ushers-in peace, good 

harvest and prosperity for all. 

In his message, the Governor said that Chingdang is the most popular festival of the 

Sajolang Tribe of Arunachal Pradesh. During the festival, the community worships 

their deities and also the nature for the wellbeing of the mankind. Such traditions and 

practices have always helped in the continuation of the treasured cultural heritage 

and preservation of flora and fauna.  

I am sanguine that this festivity will promote the conservation of green environment 

and safeguard our inherited legacy, he further said.  

On this occasion, my wife Smt Neelam Misra and I join the people of Arunachal 

Pradesh in offering our prayer to the Mother Nature for Her blessings. May the 

coming year bring prosperity and a bumper harvest, the Governor wished. 
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